
 

FIRST REFORMED CHURCH 
 

www.frcinwood.org 
 

412 N. Oak St. PO Box 279  
Inwood, Iowa 51240 

Pastor Rob’s Office: (712)-753-2347 
Church Office: (712)-753-4818 
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Members of First Reformed Church,  
Ministers to the Community 

 

 

  

 
 

 

FOLLOWING CHRIST IN MISSION 
  

 

Morning Celebration             9:30 a.m. 

Fellowship                      10:30 a.m. 
Sunday School                     10:45 a.m. 

  



 

 
 

FIRST REFORMED CHURCH 
 SUNDAY MORNING CELEBRATION 

Sunday, October 28, 2018 9:30 AM 
 

WE PREPARE TO PRAISE GOD 

PRELUDE         

WELCOME and ANNOUNCEMENTS                                     Pastor Rob Horstman 

*GREETINGS (*Those who are able please stand) 

*CALL TO WORSHIP      

WE COME TO GOD WITH PRAISE, PRAYERS, AND GIFTS... 

*PRAISE SONGS   “Worship Christ, the Risen King”          #259 
   “Who You Say I Am”        Power Point 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM  Liam Edward Van Den Top 

SPECIAL MUSIC   “He Knows My Name”       Emery Blankespoor 
                         Accompanied by Paula Van Bochove 

 ...RECEIVING GOD’S GOOD NEWS… 

CHILDREN’S MESSAGE                 Gwen Denekas 
            Children age 4 – 3rd grade are dismissed for Children & Worship 
 
    
MESSAGE                     “The Unforgiving Servant” 

Scripture:  Matthew 18:21 – 35  

   ...SO WE CAN JOYFULLY RESPOND IN CHRIST’S NAME 

GIVING OF TITHES AND OFFERINGS   ~ Second offering for the Building Fund 

MORNING PRAYER with THE LORD’S PRAYER  

*BENEDICTION  

*SONG OF PARTING  “10,000 Reasons”             Power Point 

*POSTLUDE     

 

 

 



 

 
 

WELCOME TO FIRST REFORMED CHURCH! 
 
9:30 A.M. Morning Celebration.  Pastor Rob Horstman will share the message. 
Greeters:  Brady & Mariah Van Beek  Organist:  Irene Ter Wee     
Fellowship Cookies provided by Beth Payne & Sarah Krupke 
Healthy snacks provided by Sandy Van Tol 
Nursery Caregivers:  Brittany H, Martha P, Caitlyn L 
Children & Worship Leader: Jody ~ Banner Bearers: Tobey Halma & Charles Lapka 
Children & Worship Greeters:  Barb H, Bonnie VG, Taylor H, Jamie M, Hadley D 
**C & W Greeters in bold go to front of  sanctuary with children, others may go to back of  church 
 
NEXT SUNDAY ~ November 4 
9:30 A.M. Morning Celebration.  Pastor Rob Horstman will share the message. 
Greeters:  Paul & Dawn Van Beek  Organist:  Courtnie Fleshman     
Fellowship Cookies provided by Irene Ter Wee & Cheryl Van Der Brink 
Healthy snacks provided by Eileen Denekas 
Nursery Caregivers:  Melissa R, Regan C, Rachel T 
Children & Worship Leader: Eileen ~ Banner Bearers: Eli Erpenbach & Elliss Fleshman 
Children & Worship Greeters:  Bev B, Brian D, Angie B, Easton F, Shaela VW 

 
CONGREGATIONAL NEWS 

The Calling Team for this month is Chad Van Regenmorter and Paul Van Beek. 

The upcoming congregational meeting has been set for Monday, November 12 at 7:00 
p.m.  We will elect two new elders and two new deacons, along with reports from our different 
ministries in the church.  The nominated elders are Phil Brouwer, Matt Rozeboom, Kenny             
Van Veldhuizen and Mark Van Tol.  The nominated deacons are Jake Erpenbach, Chris Lapka, 
Terry Teunissen and Heath Van Essen.  If  anyone has a biblical reason for any of  these men not 
to serve in these roles, please talk with a consistory member or Pastor Rob. 

The Fall Soup Supper will be held on November 6.  The food donation list and work schedules 
are in your mailbox and also posted on the bulletin board.  If  you are not able to work your 
scheduled shift, please trade with someone.  Thank you! 

Children’s Coin Offering will be received next Sunday, November 4. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

First Reformed Church Website -  www.frcinwood.org 

Find us on Facebook @ Inwood Iowa First Reformed Church 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

JOYS & CONCERNS 

• This morning we celebrate the sacrament of baptism for Liam Edward Van Den Top, the son of Jay 
& Lindsey Van Den Top. 
 

• Next week Sunday we will welcome several new families into our membership and celebrate the 
baptism of Isaac Attema, the son of Tyler & Ashley Attema. 

 

• Rod Kooima has been moved to a long-term care facility for his health concerns and recovery. 
 

• Adriana Klarenbeek’s son, Myron Klarenbeek, has been hospitalized after a farm accident.  Pray for 
his recovery. 

 

• Congratulations to Randy & Cindy Van Hill in the birth of their grandson, Ryker Stevenson. 
 

• Remember those who have recently lost loved ones and keep them in your prayers. The Dieters 
family, Ter Wee families and Paul De Boer families. 

 

• Continue to pray for those undergoing treatment for cancer. 
 

IMPACT Youth 

THIS WEEK:  No Impact Oct 31 (5th Wednesday) 

NEXT WEEK:  Nov. 7th at 7 pm we will meet in the 

youth room for a “Recycling Party”. 

Thank you to all who donated items to S.A.L.U.T.E. 

for Impact’s outreach event.  The organizers at 

S.A.L.U.T.E. are so grateful for your generosity! 

For ongoing calendar of events, visit the youth ministry 

page at http://www.frcinwood.org  

 

It’s time for Christmas choir practice! 

We will be having practice on: 

■Nov 7 at 6:30    

 ■Nov 14 at 6:30    

■Nov 28 at 8 

CHILD CARE WILL BE PROVIDED DURING 
PRACTICES!!! Please let me know if you will be 
using this so we have enough helpers in the 
nursery!  We will be performing/ leading worship on 
Sunday, Dec 2nd. Singers of ALL ages are invited to 
join!  Please let Courtnie Fleshman (712-470-6483) 

know if you have any questions! 
 

Inwood Christian School invites everyone to their 
Veteran’s Day Program on Monday, November 
12.  Coffee will be served at 10:30 a.m. followed by 
the program at 10:45 a.m.  Veterans are invited to 
bring military memorabilia (please no guns) with 
them to display.  The students also invite you to be 
their guests for the noon meal.  Veterans are guests 
of the students with a free-will donation from others 
who join them. 
 

Operation Christmas Child boxes are due 
soon!  You may purchase a plastic shoe box 

or take a cardboard box from the table in the 

fellowship area, along with a “How to pack a 

shoebox” brochure and follow the 
instructions.  There is also a box of wooden 

toys and small stuffed animals - feel free to 

take one to include in your shoebox.  Once 
again, someone has offered to pay the postage 

for our boxes, but you may pay your own 

postage if you wish.  Boxes need to be 
returned to church in 2 weeks – Sunday, 

Nov. 11.  Thank you for participating in 

this wonderful ministry! 
 

Larchwood Awana meets Wednesday nights at 

the Larchwood Gym.  Club starts at 6:30 and 

goes until 7:45. Kids 3 years to 6th grade are 
welcome.  Please contact Julie Joachim for 

questions.  605.310.1826 
 

http://www.frcinwood.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Center of Hope Fall Benefit 

Save the Date! Center of Hope in Sioux Falls 
invites you to attend their fun-filled Fall 
Benefit Saturday, Nov. 10, 5:30-8:30 p.m., at 
Sioux Falls Christian Schools. We will have a 
wonderful time celebrating what God has 
done this past year, hear how a life was 
affected through the Center of Hope and 
support the ministry through giving at our 

Live and Silent Auctions.  

We hope to see you there! Tickets are $10 
per person over age 12 and are available at 
by phone at 605-334-9789 or on our website 
at www.centerofhopesf.org. ALL proceeds 
will benefit the ministry of the Center of Hope.  

 

REGISTER FOR A HIGH SCHOOL 
EXPERIENCE OF A LIFE TIME! 

Crossroads & Northwest Iowa Teens 

Encounter Christ (TEC) are accepting 
applications for the upcoming weekend at 

the First Reformed Church in Maurice, 

Iowa. TEC is an interdenominational 

three-day Christian retreat/lock in 
designed to help high schoolers learn 

more about their faith and their 

community. The next TEC is Friday 
November 16 through Sunday 

November 18, 2018. If you would like to 

learn more about TEC or register, please 
visit www.CrossroadsTEC.com/apply or 

email CrossroadsTEC@gmail.com. The 

cost is $50 and includes a t-shirt, meals 
& other special gifts. Scholarships are 

available upon request. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Fall Soup Supper will be held 

on Tuesday,  November 6. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The congregational meeting 

has been set for Monday, 
November 12 at 7:00 pm.  

Please mark your calendar and 
plan to join us. 

 

 

 

 

You’re invited to learn more about Kingdom Boundaries Prison Aftercare ministries - 

Monday, Oct. 29, 5:30 - 8 pm 

Carmel Reformed Church - Fellowship time and silent auction: 5:30-6:30 pm.  Dinner, 
testimonials, and a ministry update: 6:30 - 8:00 pm Please RSVP Rhonda @ 605-695-

0059 or email rhonda.h@kingdomboundaries.org or register on-line at 

www.kingdomboundaries.org/events/ 
 

http://www.centerofhopesf.org/
https://clicktime.symantec.com/a/1/fmIYjeTgo-9JTa1kcP7Ge971-TZyYcD04fU715LJuBQ=?d=lTDaCktUG1BIj7-pW-dmvpzFP8a2PiHPY2skjZ__jn_ldDRs6x-qJWGagRud9ts9VnyyQ7mAJ1qXJ1ivqWkNNEhAmsHLQB5wSGP6tZs5dFeYx7moWNWXzkVyKhROtUknJ4T9H-zFaQKRyF3oXaMVXyGDcxmjuFMDbhFDTuQ8IB_9VVHIHwL7F7XhCbEf-10zPQNUhXTOkueeLqdZaPYetHQL3AUIe47hpxk9b-XH28H3JNzIbAbByU866U94Ti8Q8EGP0bK2cbT8F4ohr2DHa0UCMSgeK_rks0XejqgYXz2LNymQfN4g609iZOAcwZj6fy2XHcNhb9m0n5I0UcfhPdcLCPOoOOwlP33eHCrqyTpgY4Grv6te&u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.CrossroadsTEC.com%2Fapply
mailto:CrossroadsTEC@gmail.com
mailto:rhonda.h@kingdomboundaries.org
http://www.kingdomboundaries.org/events/


Our Leadership Team 

Rob Horstman, Pastor and President* 

Pastor Rob’s Office (712)-753-2347 ~ Pastor Rob’s Email:  pastorrob@alliancecom.net 

 

                           Elders     Deacons 

*James Van Ginkel, ’21, VP   *Lance Van Roekel, ‘20, Head Deacon  

*Marv Arp, ‘19, Clerk      Harley Berentschot, ’19 

  Ken Denekas, ’19      Paul Van Beek, ’19 

  Jesse Moser, ’20      Keith Van Der Brink, ‘20 

  Chad Van Regenmorter, ‘20     Randy Van Hill. ‘21 

* Executive Committee Members 

The Elders and Deacons meet monthly the second Wednesday at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Ministry Area Coordinators 

Buildings & Grounds: Keith Van Der Brink     Education: Eileen Denekas    

Mission: Gail Harmelink     Outreach: Jody Van Regenmorter     Worship: Dori Horstman 

Sound & Video:  Matt Rozeboom      Fellowship: Courtnie Fleshman 

 

Ministry Support Staff 

Youth Director:  Anita Van Veldhuizen ~  anita.vanv@yahoo.com 

Secretary: Bonnie Van Ginkel 

Custodian: Sandy Van Tol 

Accompanists: Courtnie Fleshman, Amber Van Essen, Irene Ter Wee,  

Phil Brouwer, Rebecca Van Regenmorter, Regan Claus 

Praise Team Leader/Accompanist: Courtnie Fleshman 

Sound Technician: Janice Ver Hoeven 

Treasurer: Bonnie Van Ginkel 

 

Missionaries We Help Support 

Brian and Donna Renes and family Roger and Karen Van Otterloo and family 

 

OUR MISSION STATEMENT 

In the name of Christ, First Reformed Church desires to 

proclaim God’s word, worship God’s name, and live as His disciples, 

united through prayer, fellowship, and service. 

 

OUR VISION STATEMENT 

Imagine in our church a 

Fellowship of believers who 

Reach out to those in need and yet 

Cultivate the ministry of fellow Christians 

    

 

Sunday Offering Schedule 
1st Sunday is for the general fund as well as the Benevolent Fund, and Children’s Coin Offering 
2nd and 3rd Sundays are for the General Fund 
4th Sunday is for the general fund as well as the Building Fund 
5th Sunday is for the General Fund as well as a special offering that is determined by the deacons 


